
I am a home owner in the Fox Hollow subdivision. I was reading the news and our neighbourhood group 
on Facebook which was saying that a homeless shelter may be built nearby on Fanshawe Park Rd.  
 
Though, I feel bad that such people are in need, I do not feel that spreading shelters all over the city, 
especially in more expensive areas of the city benefits them or others. They can’t afford much of what is 
nearby, nor is there many supports nearby for them. They often have deeper issues than just temporary 
homelessness. I moved to what was the outskirts of the city a few years ago to avoid the core and 
homeless, and all the problems there. Theses places tend to attract drug use, thrift, etc. Please 
reconsider placing this facility in this area to another area. I do not approve of this rezoning request. 
Money would be better spent for other services for them. The cost per bed, per year is more than most 
fully contributing citizens who work full time make in a year.  
 
Nicole Aristone  
 


